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Hello Parents:
I have attached a copy of our classroom lesson plans for April13-May 8,2020. You will be able to do these at home with your child.  It is titled, “BINGO”. To do an assignment, pick a square and complete the work with you child. Afterwards, simply highlight the assignment that was just completed. Please give me a copy of the work that your child completed. Just send a picture from your phone and attach it to a message. You all have my phone number.  These will not be graded but it will provide me with information on my student’s progress.
Thank you and please stay safe.
 Mrs. Jones 

